Dear Parents and Carer

The first part of the Autumn term is nearly over and we have just one week until the October half term.
Before we finish the pupils are invited along to the Parents of Featherstone Wood UV Halloween Discos.
If you are able to help set up please let the office know and we will pass your details onto Mr Coy.
Please note the different times for each disco. Entry will be via the KS2 door.
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Featherstone Wood

Breaktast Club
Friday 21 October

Sausage, Beans and
Wattles Cowboy Breaktast

£3

(Along with normal breakfast menu)

Please book via Arbor App
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Featherstone Wood Primary School

Featherston Road, Stevenage, Herts. SG2 9PP
Tel: 01438 235550




